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Dear School Board Members, 

 

  Ok!  When will Spring decide to show its new beginnings?  I hope soon!!!  My heart goes 

out to those who have had to endure isolation because of the snow!  My prayer is that no one had 

to go without food or necessary medicines because of the weather!!!  I hope the animals were 

able to survive the long cold winter!  Maybe the bear has the right idea. 

 

  Big Sky Students seem to enjoy the cold and their recesses are very exciting and 

energetic.  Our studies now include preparing for the upcoming CRT Test.  First of all, will be 

the science test for the fourth and eighth graders in the month of March.  Then, in early May, we 

will be taking the SBAC ELA and Math exams for grades third through eighth.  What a great 

time to show the new knowledge the children have acquired in their schooling.  

 

  Now is the time to reflect back over the years we have spent in the Browning School 

District.  We will always cherish the time and friends we have had while teaching the children in 

School District #9.  The “Blessing” is ours and maybe we made a difference in a child’s Life! 

  

Stay Warm, 

Dan Anderson 
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